
 

 
 

 

Mike (Michael A.) Piglia 

Board Chairman

Mike Piglia has more than 30 years of increasing responsibilities with 
NMG Aerospace.  He has been Board Chairman since April 2018.  
He attained that position as the result of a carefully planned 
succession process from his father:  Pete Piglia, the previous Board 
Chairman and the enterprise’s founder.  Mike has overseen the 
formation of committees to aid the board in its governance of NMG.   

Mike leads the board from a foundation of respect for the company’s 
most important assets: It’s People with a desire to preserve the 
ownership family’s culture as the enterprise continues to grow.  
Before becoming Board Chairman, Mike was NMG’s CEO for 7 
years.  During that time, Mike successfully led NMG with a 
compounded annual growth rate of 8.47%.  Mike was Treasurer for 
20 years before that and oversaw the finance and accounting 
functions of the enterprise.  Previous to that he served for several 
years as NMG’s Human Resources Director. 

A graduate of the University of Michigan in Ann Arbor, Michigan, Mike 
completed his formal studies in what is known today as the Ross 
School of Business, with concentrations in both: finance and 
organizational behavior / industrial relations. Mike continued his 
professional development by completing programs at Dale Carnegie 
and The Center for Creative Leadership (CCL). At CCL he 
participated in the Looking Glass and Leadership at The Peak series.  

Mike serves on a charitable foundation board and its investments 
committee and is active in his church. He is looking forward to 
expanding his community service activities in the coming years. In 
addition to community support, Mike welcomes the opportunity to 
provide consultation and guidance to other family business leaders.  

Together, Mike and his wife of over 35 years: Beth, have raised three 
wonderful children. As proud parents, Mike & Beth have watched 
them invest in their education and begin the hard work of developing 
their own careers. They look forward to at least one of their children 
joining NMG at some point and to enjoying their growing family, 
especially their three grandchildren. 

Contact Mike at: MPiglia@nmgaerospace.com. 
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